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LSL STUDENT SAFEGUARDS 
Parents’ Role and Responsibility 

 

Lahore School of Learning has always taken students’ welfare, safety and protection very 
seriously. Students have been taught how to keep themselves safe and healthy e.g. proper hand 
washing (much before COVID 19), prevention of molestation techniques such as the No Touch 
Rule, making LSL bullying free... The school will continue to upgrade and improve its systems. 
To make our programme stronger some steps will have to be followed very strictly at home as 
well. Relaxations may become a potential cause for danger. These rules apply to all classes right 
up to O Levels. 

ü Latest model cell phones and other electronic devices are NOT a school child’s right. These 
are favours that cause more harm than good. Use extreme caution in their availability to 
children. A device/laptop may be used only for Online Learning classes and assignments 
with parental supervision and monitoring. 

ü Students must be strictly forbidden to have social media accounts to prevent possible 
misuse and also exploitation by strangers. 

ü Parents must not allow children to post personal and family photographs and private 
information on any public forum/social media. 

ü Closely observe and monitor recreation time spent with friends, cousins and neighbours. 
ü Online games with violent and adult content e.g. PUBG should be seriously discouraged 

unless parents can provide close monitoring while the child is playing. Parents must first 
play the games themselves to discover the facts before permitting their children. 
 

ü Parents and students are not to maintain any kind of direct personal contact with LSL 
teachers and staff through phone, email, all forms of social media (Facebook, Instagram, 
Snapchat, WhatsApp, BOTIM etc.). Parents and students must not receive or accept or 
respond to phone calls, emails and text messages from teachers under any circumstances. 

ü All previous and existing individual and group contacts must be DELETED or BLOCKED 
immediately. 

ü Parents or students must NEVER directly call teachers or other staff for any reason 
whatsoever. 

ü Students are allowed contact with teachers only during school hours in the classrooms.  
ü In case of an emergency after school hours, only parents and not students, may call 

the Principal or the Coordinators: 
 
Administration and other matters.  Mrs Iram Qazi.   0300 4536657 
Pre School matters.    Ms Umber Sheikh.   0300 4379176 
Classes 1 to 8 matters.   Ms Wajeeha Abdul Qadir.  0321 4768008 
O Level matters.    Mrs Shaheen Aftab.   0300 9439291  
 
* If it is not very urgent an email may be sent to the school. 
 
Parents’ awareness, strictness and cooperation with the school will ensure children’s safety in all 
aspects. 


